
 

INDIAN SCHOOL SALALAH 

CIRCULAR NO: ISS/DP/031/2022-23     DATE: 18/12/2022 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from Indian School Salalah! 

We take immense pride to bring to your notice that Indian School Salalah has successfully 

completed its 40th  year of glorious existence as providers of quality education for the children 

of Indian diaspora and for the children of many other nationalities. 

To celebrate this epoch making growth in 40 years, we cordially invite you to our  

40th year Anniversary Celebrations & Carnival Night on Thursday, 22nd December, 2022 at 5 pm in 

the school premises. 

The E-Invitation is attached herewith. 

Best Regards, 

 

Digitally Signed by 

Deepak Patankar, 

Principal 

 


